
Together, through Friendship, in Peace and with Courage, We Reach for the Stars. 

        
 
Headteacher: Mr Adam Lewis       Administrative Officers: Mrs Sophie Wilbond and Mrs Dawn Elliott   
Sutton Veny CE Primary School High Street Sutton Veny Warminster Wiltshire BA12 7AP 
Telephone: 01985 840428  Fax: 01985 840075    E-mail: admin@suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk  
Website: www.suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk  

 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is Armistice Day on Saturday 11th November and we are holding our school Remembrance Service on Friday 10th 

November at 11.00am. Our Service will take place in the churchyard at the Graveside of the Commonwealth War 

Graves. Each child will lay a silk poppy on one of the graves and we will observe a minute’s silence. You are very 

welcome to join us for our service if you wish.  

On Tuesday 7th November, a representative from the Poppy Appeal is visiting school and will be selling poppies. 

They will visit each class, so please send your child in with a small donation if you would like them to buy a poppy 

on this day.  

Looking ahead, the week beginning Monday 13th November is National Anti-Bullying Week. We always celebrate 

this week in school as it gives us a valuable opportunity to talk about this important topic with the children. Our 

school theme for the week will be ‘Connect with Kindness’ and we will be thinking about all the ways that we can 

spread kindness throughout our school community.  

Also during this week, on Tuesday 14th November, we are holding an English Curriculum Evening from 5.30 – 

6.15pm. This year, the format for the evening will be slightly different. Class teachers will set-up a display of 

different English resources and examples of work for you to come and look at, a little bit like a market stall. You 

will be able to come into school, have a look through these and talk to class teachers, who will be available to 

answer any questions you may have, or provide you with advice.  

Auckland Class have already held a separate curriculum evening, so they will not be taking part of this one. Key 

Stage One (Year 1 and Year 2) will be set-up in Canberra Classroom and Key Stage Two (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) will be 

set-up in Nelson Classroom for the evening. Please do take this opportunity to come into school and find out 

about different aspects of our English curriculum.  

We hope that you all have a restful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Adam Lewis  

Headteacher 

 
 

mailto:admin@suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.suttonveny.wilts.sch.uk/

